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The number of incidents at schools in 2017 and 2018, broken down 
for each year, involving either the collapse or partial collapse of a 
wall or structure, or a child or teacher being struck by a falling 
object.  Information should include the date, nature of the incident 
and school where it took place. 
 
There have been no incidents of the collapse or partial collapse of walls or 
structures at East Lothian schools. 
 
There have been three incidents of people being struck by falling objects: 
 
May 2017 Member of staff hit by falling maglock from a door.  

Preston Lodge High School. 
 
February 2018 Member of staff hit by falling loft hatch.  St Martin’s 

Primary School. 
 
September 2018 Pupil hit by falling object.  Wallyford Primary School. 
 


